
 

For Immediate Release 

 

August 2020 WATA BOD Meeting scheduled 
August 19, 2020 

 

WILLIAMSBURG, Virginia (August 9, 2020) – The monthly meeting of Williamsburg Area Transit 
Authority Board of Directors is scheduled 9 a.m. Aug. 19, 2020 in Williamsburg.  

The meeting is open to public, who may listen in by calling (646) 558-8656 and use the meeting 
ID 862 7523 6365. Please follow WATA on Facebook and Twitter for updates on meetings and 
our services.  

Meeting documents are available at our website, goWATA.org. 

About Williamsburg Area Transit Authority (WATA)   

WATA is Virginia’s only public transit authority. It provides more than 840,000 rides annually to 
visitors, employees and residents in Williamsburg, Newport News, York, Surry and James City 
counties.  

WATA also provides paratransit services for retirees, seniors and persons with disabilities living 
near or on its routes. 

For more information about WATA and its services, visit goWATA.org or call the Authority’s 
main line and dispatch center at (757) 220-5493. 

Contact: 
Michele Canty  
Communications Specialist   
Williamsburg Area Transit Authority   
(757) 603-6311 or mcanty@gowata.org 
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